
 
PCC.II/DEC. 17 (VIII-01)1 

 
Liaison statement from PCC.II to PCC.III  consideration of the harmonization  

of the amateur services allocations around 7 MHz 
 

The VIII Meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee II: Broadcasting, 
 
DECIDES: 
 
To send to PCC.III the liaison statement from PCC.II to PCC.III  regarding the consideration of 
the harmonization of the amateur services allocations around 7 MHZ as indicated in the Annex to 
this decision. 

ANNEX TO PCC.II/DEC.17 (VIII-01) 
 

LIAISON STATEMENT FROM PCC.II TO PCC.III 
 

CONSIDERATION OF THE HARMONIZATION OF THE AMATEUR SERVICES 
ALLOCATIONS AROUND 7 MHZ 

 
 
PCC.II notes that PCC.III will be studying the harmonization of amateur services allocations 
around 7 MHz for the purpose of developing CPM text for WRC-03 agenda item 1.23. 

The objective of these studies is to find the optimum contiguous spectrum around 7 MHz for the 
amateur services worldwide, taking into account the needs of services in adjacent allocated bands.  

PCC.II is concerned about possible impact on the broadcasting service and would appreciate the 
opportunity of receiving and contributing to the draft CPM text. 

 

 

Contact: Mr. Jon Siverling 
ARRL 
3545 Chain Bridge Rd, Suite 209 
Fairfax, VA 22030  
United States 

Tel: +1 703 934 2066 
Fax: +1 703 934 2079 
E-mail: siverling@mindspring.com 
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